
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT PUBLIC HEARING 

Thursday, February 16, 2017 

Campbell Town Hall 

6:00 P.M.  

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Steve Earp, Mike Solberg  

MEMBERS EXCUSED: None 

MEMBERS ABSENT: Travis Suiter 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Chairman Steve Earp called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. Let the record show that this meeting was 

called in full compliance with the requirements of the Wisconsin Open Meetings Law.  

 

APPEAL NO. 02-2017 JF Brennan, Inc., 820 Bainbridge St., La Crosse, WI 54603. Appeal to construct a 

4,700 square foot storage building that will lie partially within the required 25’ setback from the side lot 

line. Property is described as: PRT GOVERNMENT LOT 6 in Section 30, T16N, R7W, Tax Parcel #4-1282-0. 

Property address is 820 Bainbridge St. Town of Campbell 

 

Appearing In favor: Ken Peterson, O.B.O. JF Brennan, Inc. Mr. Peterson explained that this was the same 

building as the when the original variance was granted but downsized a bit. It will be a permanent cold 

storage facility with a wash bay to wash equipment.  

 

Mike Solberg stated that it is only a two foot variance and is set back further than the other building on 

the lot.  

 

Steve Earp thanked Mr. Peterson for continuing to improve the area and making it look nice.  

 

Appearing in opposition:  None 

 

Correspondence:  None 

 

Motion by Solberg to APPROVE APPEAL #02-2017, seconded by Earp. Motion carried 2-0.  

 

Motion by Solberg to adjourn, seconded by Earp. Motion carried 2-0.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cassandra Hanan 

 


